
On 18th April, Years 1, 2, 3, 4 and 6 
took part in science workshops linked 
to our topics with amazing scientists 

from the Francis Crick Institute.

Year 1 used their senses
so they could identify
different objects. They
also thought of
adjectives to describe
what they perceived
using their senses.

Year 2 learnt all about
germs and what we can do
to try to help stop the spread
of them. Then, they looked
through microscopes at
different things in the
classroom

Year 4 focused on sound
and learnt why having
two ears are better than
one! We used home-
made devices to listen
to the different sounds
objects around the
classroom made when
they were tapped.

Year 6 looked at how
light travels in straight
lines and reflects off
surfaces.

Year 3 learnt about the
function of the skeleton
and different muscles.


